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Request: 
 
I am investigating the flood risk at a site east of Tynemouth Fire Station (nearest postcode 
NE30 3PH). A map showing the location of the site is attached. The grid reference for the 
site is NE30 3PH.  
 
Please can you advise if you have any records of flooding from any source in relation to 
the site. 
 
Response: 
 
There have been no recorded flood incidents within a 250m radius of Tynemouth Fire 
Station within the last five years. 
 


